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PR#64-22 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge to Visit Belize 
 
Belmopan. February 24, 2022. 6:55 p.m. 
 
The Government of Belize welcomes the announcement today that The 
Duke and Duchess of Cambridge will visit Belize from March 19 to 22, 2022.  
 
The visit of The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge to Belize is the first stop 
on their Caribbean tour which they are undertaking in the context of Her 
Majesty The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  
 
During their stay in Belize, The Duke and Duchess of Cambridge will have 
an opportunity to see Belize’s pioneering work in coral reef restoration and 
visit the southern part of Belize, where they will visit with Maya and Garifuna 
communities.  
 
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade and Immigration is 
coordinating the visit.  
 
The Government of Belize looks forward to receiving Their Royal 
Highnesses later this month. 
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